
COUNTYWIDE 4-H ENROLLMENT NIGHTS 
Now, for the first time, 

The University of California Cooperative Extension 
Colusa County 4-H 

Is holding two countywide enrollment nights. 
 

All new and returning 4-H parents are to come to one

 

 of either 
enrollment nights. 

Wednesday, August 18, 2010 
Princeton High School  

Computer Lab 
6:30-8:30 p.m. 

Princeton, California 
 

Or  
 

Wednesday, August 25, 2010 
Pierce High School 

Computer Lab 
6:00-8:00 p.m.  

Arbuckle, California 
 

One parent is required to attend from each 4-H family to enroll their 
child(ren) in 4-H in Arbuckle, Colusa, Maxwell, Princeton, Stonyford or 
Williams Clubs. All enrollments will be done on the computerized 4-H 
Online enrollment system for any Colusa County Club on either night. 
Come prepared to pay 4-H enrollment fee of $30.00/member ($35 for 

Colusa members) and $6.00/leader and medical information. 
 

There will not
4-H members (children) are 

 be enrollment nights at each club. 
not required to attend. 


